
Group	Photos	
We	will	be	taking	class	photos	during	costume	check	week!	The	Northeast	Atlanta	Ballet,	our	resident	

non-profit	ballet	company,	has	organized	a	unique	fundraiser!	You	get	a	great	keepsake	while	
supporting	our	non-profit!	Each	5x7	print	will	have	the	studio	name	and	year	printed	for	you!	

	
What	do	I	need	to	do?	
Please	have	your	dancer’s	hair	in	a	neat	bun	with	no	bangs	or	braids.	Please	have	neat	tights	and	shoes	with	no	holes.	
Makeup	is	not	necessary,	but	feel	free	to	use	a	little	powder,	mascara,	and	red	lipstick	if	you	like.		
When?	
We	will	take	the	group	photo	during	the	costume	check	at	your	normal	class	time	beginning	Monday,	May	9th-Saturday,	May	
14th.	Parents	will	not	be	allowed	to	take	a	picture	of	the	group	while	we	are	posing	the	dancers.	Thank	you	for	understanding	
the	time	and	effort	put	into	this	fundraiser	for	our	non-profit	and	for	our	dancers.	
Where?	
At	the	studio.	Pictures	will	be	delivered	to	your	class	beginning	May	23rd-May	26th.		
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
YES!!	Count	me	in.	I	would	love	a	group	shot	of	my	child’s	class.	
	
Child’s	Name:______________________________________________Parent	Email:________________________________________	
Class	Time:__________________________________________Teacher	Name:__________________Location:________________	
	
Number	of	5x7	photos:___________________At	$18	each	
	
Total	Enclosed:__________________	(Please	add	$2.50	if	paying	by	Credit	Card)	
Check	#________________	
CC#____________________________________________________________Exp	Date:_________________Sec	Code:____________		
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